
 

 

 

7th February 2025 
 

WCET Celebration Concert 2025, Symphony Hall, Birmingham 
Monday 16th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are thrilled to invite Year 3 children to participate in a celebration concert. This event offers 
a wonderful opportunity for pupils to showcase their musical talents, share their music-making 
skills they have learnt through the whole class ensemble teaching programme, and perform 
together in a prestigious venue. 
 
All children will travel to and from the symphony hall by coach. Children will depart school at 
12.30pm so have a slightly earlier lunch in school.  Children can bring a snack and drink with 
them. To enable the trip to take place we will require a payment of £8.00 per child towards the 
cost of the coach, school will subside the remaining balance. Please note refunds for absence 
on the day cannot be made. 
 
Children are required to wear school uniform, a suitable outdoor coat and wear sensible 
footwear. Please ensure your child has their instrument in school as they will need to 
take it with them on the visit. 
 
We aim to arrive at the venue for 1.30pm, rehearsals will take place from 2.15pm with the live 
band, the concert will be from 3.00-4.00pm. We will then return to school by coach. 
 (NB timings are approximate at this stage).  
 
Parents, carers and family members are welcome to come and watch, ticket information will 
follow shortly. 
 
To secure a place for your child please make the payment of £8.00 by Friday 4th April 

2025 on ParentPay. 
 
You will also be asked to tick a consent box as part of the payment process, which authorises 
your child to attend the trip. Any child not wishing to attend will remain in school. 
 
Children who have prescribed medicines (e.g. Asthma Inhalers, Epi-pens etc.) MUST bring 
these with them. 
 
Yours sincerely   
 
 
Mrs G Grainger  
Headteacher 


